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December 18, 2008 

James Bruce 
Attorney at Law 
P. O.Box 1056 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Dear Mr. Bruce: 

Based upon the reasons stated in your letter of December 12, 2008, and in accordance 
with the provisions of Division Order No. R-12957, T. H. McElvain Oil & Gas Limited 
Partnership is hereby granted an additional extension of time until January 31, 2009 in 
which to complete the well pooled by this order. 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Director 

fd/ / 
cc: •'Case No. 14115 

OCD - Aztec 

Sincerely. 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive 
* Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

* Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462* http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 
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JAMES BRUCE 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

POST OFFICE BOX 1056 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504 

369 MONTEZUMA, NO. 213 
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 

(505) 982-2043 (Phone) 
(SOS) 660-6612 (Cell) 
(505) 982-2151 (Fax) 

inmesbrurlgiaol.com 

December 12, 2008 

Via fax 

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Request for second extension of well completion deadline 
Case No. 14115/OrderNo. R-12957 
T.H. McElvain Oil & Gas Limited Partnership 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

T.H. McElvain Oil & Gas Limited Partnership, the applicant in the above case, ind McElvain 
Oil & Gas Properties, Inc., the operator under the order (collectively, "McElvair "), request an 
extension of time until January 31, 2009 in which to complete the Hutchinson Vv ell No. 2 (the 
well covered by the order). 

The Division has granted one extension to complete the well, from October 7, 200t to December 
31, 2008. That extension was necessitated by the need to build a pipeline (tcross school 
property) before completing the well, in order to prevent harm to the reservoir. The school board 
has now given permission to build the pipeline over the holidays, and a compl et o i rig will also 
be moved in. However, it is possible that the well may not be completed and the ig moved off 
location by December 31 St. Therefore, McElvain requests an additional, short exiei sion. 

Vdry truly yours, 

Lttorney for T.H. McElvain Oil & Gas Limited Parmersh 

cc: W. Thomas Kellahin 


